D Wendell R. Estep

May 9, 2016

Governor Nikki Haley, Mr. Michael Haley and family
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton St.

Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor, Michael and family,

Our annual Celebration of Liberty is scheduled for June 26,
2015. This is a musical celebration of America’s godly
heritage and an opportunity to express our appreciation to
those who have given so much to our country. This year we
will focus attention on the 100" Anniversary of Fort
Jackson.

On behalf of First Baptist, I invite you to join us in this
celebration. The sanctuary will be packed and the program
will be televised statewide on ETV. There will be a
performance at 4:00 pm and another at 7:30 pm. I really
hope it is possible for you to join us at either or both.

Please let me know if you will be able to participate so we
can schedule for you.

Sincerely,

(o

Wendell Estep

First: Baptist Charch
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